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Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

November 4, 2009 

Ms. Tatiana Ho (b)(6 

Reference: F-2010-00119 

Dear Ms. Ho: 

This acknowledges receipt of your undated letter, received in the office of the 
Information and Privacy Coordinator on 20 October 2009, wherein you asked if “[We] can 
train [you].” 

Unfortunately, We are unable to assist you with your request as this office is 
responsible for processing requests from the public for specific information under the 
provisions of the Freedom of Information Act. 

We regret We could not be of assistance in this matter. 
Sincerely, 

cglem. J1./,Lz4,,\ 
Delores M. Nelson 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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